
 

Minutes 
PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL  

Oct. 30, 2019 
 
PRESENT:            
President Brad Mortensen                                                                   
Vice President Bret Ellis 
Vice President Betsy Mennell 
Provost Madonne Miner 
Vice President Brett Perozzi 
Vice President Norm Tarbox 



  
 

Program name Changes 
and New Administrative 
Unit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval 
 
 
Program Reviews 



  
 

 
 
Housing and Dining Rates 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval 
 
 
 
Department of Public 
Safety Reorganization 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Facilities Rental 
Committee Rate Increase 
Proposal 
 
 
Decision 
 
 
AASCU Conference 
Takeaways 
 
Holiday Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
Other 
 
 
 
 

CIOs. More details are needed to proceed.  
 

10. Housing and dining rate increases were discussed by 
Vice President Brett Perozzi. Nominal increase in the 
housing prices was proposed.  The meal plan 
involved more discussion and needs future revisions 
to better serve students’ needs.  
 

The President’s Council approved the housing rate increase 
and asked for some simple changes on the meal plan to 
move it forward to the Board of Trustees for approval.  

 
11. Vice President Norm Tarbox discussed the 

Department of Public Safety reorganization. Public 
Health and Safety department belongs to Facilities 
Management. The new Director of Public Safety will 
be Dane LeBlanc with Seth Cawley named as Chief 
of Police. Waivers to make changes to the leadership 
in the Police Department are in process. 
Environmental Health and Safety department will be 
moving. Nuclear Safety needs to maintain the 



  
 

Upcoming Events 
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourn 
 
 
 
 
 

16. Upcoming Events and Wildcat Welcome Weekly 
events were looked over without any additional 
discussion.  
 

17. With no further items to discuss, the meeting was 
adjourned. 

  
  

 


